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Approval of submitted plans is not an approval of omissions or
oversights by this office or non compliance with any applicable
regulations of local government. The contractor is responsible
for making sure that the building complies with all applicable
codes and regulations of the local government.

The approved construction plans, documents, and all
engineering must be posted on the job at all inspections in a
visible and readily accessible location.

Full sized legible color plans are required to be provided by
the permitee on site for inspection.
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